
TOWN OF NORTH READING

PUBLIC SCHOOLS

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BID
The School Department for the Town of North Reading, Massachusetts will

receive sealed bids for the furnishing and delivering of Regular School Bus
Transportation to the North Reading Public Schools.

Bids can be mailed to the North Reading Public Schools District Office,
189 Park Street, North Reading, MA 01864. Bids may be dropped off at
the North Reading Public Schools District Office at 189 Park Street or also
emailed to Michael Connelly, Assistant Superintendent of Finance and
Operations, at mconnelly@nrpsk12.org. All bids must be received by
January 28, 2021 no later than 11:00 a.m. All bids will be publicly
opened and read at that time virtually. The link to the public opening will
be posted on the North Reading Public Schools District website:
https://www.north-reading.k12.ma.us/district/business-office/pages/bids-and-contracts
along with the bid specifications. 

Specifications for bidders may be obtained on or after, 8:00 a.m. on Monday,
December 14, 2020 on the North Reading Public Schools District website:
https://www.north-reading.k12.ma.us/district/business-office/pages/bids-and-contracts.

The North Reading Public Schools reserves the right to reject any or all bids,
or to accept any parts thereof which it considers most advantageous to the Town
of North Reading.

Michael Connelly
Assistant Supt. of Finance & Operations
North Reading Public Schools

12-17-2020 NR


